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CIRCULAR No. 25 of 2024     `                         May 30, 2024 
 

 

 

Important notice  

 

Tea Sale Arrangements - Sale No 22 

Tuesday 4th/ Wednesday 5th June 2024 

 
 
We refer to the Circular 23 of 2024 dated 20th May. 
 
The CTTA is compelled to postpone the auction of the Ex-Estate catalogue on the Outcry 
scheduled for 5th June 2024, due to logistical constraints.  
 
Accordingly, please note that the Tea Sale Arrangement for Sale No 22 shall now be held 
digitally of ALL catalogues on Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th June 2024. 
 
This is as per the Tea Sale Arrangements for the 2nd quarter 2024 as circulated to the trade.   
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